Elmer, Linda
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From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 3:17 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: 1823 N Palmer - File 180239

FYI

Jim Oweczarski, CMC
City Clerk
(414)-286-2998
@mbkeclerk

From: Jill Capicchioni [mailto:jcapicchioni@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 3:15 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim

Subject: 1823 N Palmer - File 180239

Hello,
This letter is in regards to the 1823 N Palmer Street garage addition certificate of appropriateness. We have reviewed
the plans and think the addition will complement the existing structures.

Steve Bialk and his beautiful garden are a HUGE asset to the Brewers Hill neighborhood and we are in full support of this
addition to his property.

Sincerely,

Jill Capicchioni

112 E Vine St., Milwaukee W1 53212
414-331-3873
jcapicchioni@yahoo.com

Sent from my iPad



